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Dear NMRRC Membership,

I hope this finds you all well and safe.

As we all know 2020 has brought some crazy times and even crazier challenges.  With Covid and RHD our hobby has been dramatically affected.  

With the limited number of shows throughout the country and in some areas the lack of shows altogether, the BOD had an in depth discussion regarding our Sweepstakes competition for the year 2020.  It was agreed that it would not be fair to the entire membership to have a competition for Sweepstakes that truly did not fairly encompass the entire membership throughout the country.

The BOD voted to have our 2020 Sweepstakes year be a competition within each District.  We will award top overall sweepstake awards by District and quality points by District.  Variety sweepstakes will be award as it is currently, top overall for the country.  The NMRRC will not award overall Sweepstakes or quality winners for the entire country.   It is our hope that using Districts as our geographical boundaries will make the completion as fair as possible.  Members can earn points in any District, to be counted in their respective District.

If you have any questions please contact Doug, nmrrcsecretary@gmail.com.

Thank you.


NMRRC BOD

 
